
 
SAFETY AND SECURITY MEASURES FOR ANNUAL SHAREHOLDERS MEETINGS 

In the interests of mitigating any risks from the 
ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and to prioritize 
the well-being of our employees, shareholders 
and other stakeholders, the following measures 
will apply at the Annual Shareholders Meetings: 

• social distancing measures will be in place; 

• hand sanitizer will be provided on entry to the 
venue and we encourage it to be used; 

• no refreshments will be provided; and 

• attendees will have to comply with the health 
and safety measures at the venue, which may 
include the requirement to wear a face mask 
covering their nose and mouth at all times. 

 

Attendees will be required to comply with any 
additional federal, state and/or local government 
guidance in force on the day of the Annual 
Shareholders Meetings. You should not attend the 
Annual Shareholders Meetings if you are suffering 
from any COVID-19 symptoms or you have come 
into close contact with someone who has tested 
positive for COVID-19 within the 14 days preceding 
the date of the Annual Shareholders Meetings. You 
will be asked to complete a Health Declaration 
Form upon arrival. 

Due to security measures, all bags will be subject to 
search, and all persons who attend the meeting will 
be subject to a metal detector and/or a hand wand 
search. We will be unable to admit anyone who 
does not comply with these safety and security 
procedures. 

 

 


